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Third-party mailers confuse business entities filing LLC Biannual Reports. 

LINCOLN—Secretary of State Bob Evnen is cautioning businesses about misleading mailers 

that appear to come from the Secretary of State's office regarding the filing of the LLC biennial 

reports. One such mailer, sent by Fast Filings Service, requests a payment of $125.00, which 

may lead businesses to mistakenly believe it is official correspondence from our office.  

Secretary Evnen emphasized, "LLCs can quickly and easily file their report online for $28 by 

going to our website at www.sos.nebraska.gov."  

Please visit the Secretary of State's website to file a biennial report. Click on  

https://sos.nebraska.gov/business-services/annualbiennial-reporting.  
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